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Welcome to our week 7 newsletter, we have had an adventurous few weeks
where our school community has shown off our productivity and our
resilience! This week our Lower Macleay community faced an unexpected
challenge when adverse weather led to flooding in our area, this resulted in
our school being closed for four days. Thank you to our families for staying
in contact and heeding the safety messages from our local Macleay SES. We
are pleased to report that we returned to school ready to resume our
regular programs and were greeted with enthusiasm and smiles from all of
our students! Well done to our students for picking up where we left off last
week and continuing to enjoy our learning programs including our
Dhanggati Language and ACMF music programs this week and returning to a
Fair, Safe and Respectful learning environment.

We will be completing NAPLAN for our year 3 and year 5 students starting
from Monday next week. 
Last week we joined schools and communities across the country who
completed the annual Schools Clean-up day in conjunction with Clean Up
Australia’s clean-up day. This year our students not only took part in
beautifying our grounds but also created a podcast to share their
commitments to caring for both our school and the wider world. This can be
found by following the link  in our newsletter or visiting our school website
or Facebook page.

Our local Macleay Argus have a special Kindergarten feature in their next
publication, we are excited to see some of our Kindergarten students
featuring! We hope many of you will be able to grab a copy of the local paper
to see the students featured, showing off our Gladstone Public School space!

Looking ahead, we are excited to announce a small schools Harmony Day
excursion to Willawarrin. This event will be a wonderful opportunity for our
students to celebrate diversity and foster community connections with all of
our small school friends from our Macleay Small schools. We are excited to
spend the day learning and working with our friends from Bellbrook, Green
Hill, Kinchela and Willawarrin Public Schools on Friday 21st March 2025.
Permission and further information regarding this will be sent home via our
School Bytes Portal and App early next week.

Thank you for your continued support and engagement in our school
activities!
Kind regards,
Rebecca Smith, Teaching Principal
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Scan the QR Code to see if you are
eilgible to apply for Personal
Hardship Assistance, Tropical
Cyclone Alfred, March 2025

Financial support for individuals
living in a disaster declared area
that were impacted by Tropical
Cyclone Alfred on 3 March 2025

(AGRN 1198).



We have pledged to help
Clean up Australia, check

out our podcast with some
of our pledges by following

the link...

https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/categories/4414087688847-PARENT-GUIDES
https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/categories/4414087688847-PARENT-GUIDES
https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/categories/4414087688847-PARENT-GUIDES
https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/categories/4414087688847-PARENT-GUIDES
https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/categories/4414087688847-PARENT-GUIDES
https://support.schoolbytes.education/hc/en-us/categories/4414087688847-PARENT-GUIDES


Community News


